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Building on last year's...

SUGGESS

Last summer we delivered
activities to over 106 young
people throughout August.

After another difficult year of Covid, we

wanted to do even more to get children and
young people out this summer!




With thanks to our generous
funders, donors and
amazing volunteers...

We delivered Love to Learn's
biggest summer yet!

With over 200 children
taking part in activities and
trips across a 6 week
programme!




We wanted to ensure
that all of our summer
activities promoted
positive well being...

So we created a
programme that
focused on physical
activity and healthy

This helped us to
support the children
and young people's

mental health...

They now feel more
confident getting
active, eating well and
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We had
sports...







174 ... and we teamed up
with Majeda Khoury
.-~ of the amazing Syrian

Sunflower Kitchen to

offer beautifully
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Maintaining a community centred...

APPROACH

Whilst expanding our programme, we have been
careful to ensure that the Love to Learn community
remains at the centre of what we do...
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"My foster children had a
great summer because of
these activities...they would
have been at home doing
nothing and just playing
computer.” - Foster Carer

"They were nice activities. |
think all the children enjoyed. |
would like to express my love
and thank you for all love to
learn." - Parent
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"| really loved everything we done this summer
especially the sports. Thank you very much." - Homework
Club child




""All my children enjoyed the football trips
on Tuesday and loved the art club and the
trips to Southend and Adventure Island.
Thank you." - Parent

"I don't know how to say thanks
to you. It was very nice time for
me and for everyone. This also
a nice memory." - Youth Club
young person

"We want to thank you for the
Summer activities. My children
enjoyed all the activities, cooking was
very good. Thank you all Love to learn
staff and volunteers" - Parent of 3

primary aged children




Developing new ideas and...




Earlier this year we launched a new
Youth Club for Unaccompanied
Asylum Seeking Children ..

They have studied really hard
and worked to improve their
English...

So this was an amazing
opportunity for us to relax and
have loads of fun together!



We were also very excited to begin
the KLS Young Ambassador Board
this Summer...

This programme will encourage
young members to represent KLS
and build new skills throughout the
year!



We now have a number of Young
Ambassadors volunteering at KLS...

working to support us across our
different clubs!
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With thanks to our funders, donors and
volunteers...

j"summer




We would like to say
a special thank you
to The Battersea
Summer Scheme
for their ongoing

support. This
summer they
funded all of our
trips and art
workshops!
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